COUNCIL OF WOODWORK CLUBS INC
Inc. Vic. Reg. N°A0036694C
MINUTES OF GENERAL MEETING
ON SATURDAY 21st SEPTEMBER  2019 AT 12. PM
AT
EASTERN WOODTURNERSCLUB
MONT DE LANCEY 71 WELLINGTON RD  WANDIN NORTH
ATTENDANCE
	Name
	Club

	Harry Hosking
	Werribee Woodturners

	Jock MacGowan
	Werribee Woodturners

	Rob Allan 
	Victorian Woodworkers Association

	Max Grigg
	CWC

	Tom Phillips
	Waverley woodworkers

	Lucy   Hoeksema
	Albany Community woodworkers

	John Wheeler
	Koonung Woodturners

	Charlie Chamberlain
	Eastern Woodturners

	John Saggin
	Eastern Woodturners

	Judy Wheeler 
	Woodcraft Manningham

	
	

	Apologies

	

	Margot Ftzpatrick
	Colac  Woodworkers

	Stuart Watson
	Woodcraft Manningham

	Alison Dews
	CWC

	Bryan Ehlert 
	CWC

	
	


CORRESPONDENCE
Nil

TREASURER’S REPORT
As for AGM

moved John Wheeler seconded Jock MacGowan

GENERAL BUSINESS
The President’s report raised concern about the future of woodwork clubs. We are all aware that some clubs are having difficulties while others are thriving. It was suggested that we could perhaps offer assistance to encourage club representatives to get together to discuss their problems and successes. The Council would look to supporting such activities if clubs submitted a proposal which outlined the program & its benefits

Tom Phillips of Waverley Woodworkers stressed the importance of creating a good relationship with councils. He reported that they previously paid rent for their club rooms but now their rent is paid and they will soon be moving to new club rooms organized by the council. This relationship has developed with the club contributing to local activities
The Eastern Woodturners are increasing their membership by offering gift vouchers for their woodturning courses.

Lucy Hoeskesma advised that the Albany Community Woodworkers invite school groups to their club for marble rolls & other activities.

The value of clubs to the community needs to be stressed. 

Rob Allan suggested that we could give prizes to clubs that have encouraged and retained new members.  Details of their policies and methods could then be made public to all clubs in Australia. Suggested prizes were $300, $200 & $100

Meeting Closed 12.50


